
  
 

 

 

 

AWARDING A CONTRACT TO 

SUN MACHINERY COMPANY 

FOR LANDFILL COMPACTOR 

BY PIGGYBACKING A BID AWARDED 

PREVIOUSLY BY 

GASTON COUNTY 

NORTH CAROLINA 

 

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 143-129 notice is hereby given that at the regularly 

scheduled meeting on July 17, 2023, the Board of Commissioners of Cabarrus County, North Carolina 

will consider a request from the Cabarrus County Solid Waste Management Department to piggyback 

the purchase of a Wagner LC90 Landfill Compactor bid awarded by Gaston County, North Carolina to 

Sun Machinery Company, Lexington, South Carolina. 

 

Written inquiries relative to the proposed intent should be directed to Thomas Nunn, Chief Procurement 

Officer, Cabarrus County Manager’s Office, PO Box 707, Concord, North Carolina 28026-0707.  

Interested citizens may also inquire by telephone at (704) 920-2888, Monday through Friday, between 

the hours of 8:00am and 5:00pm or personally inquire at the Chief Procurement Officer’s office which is 

located in the County Manager’s Department on the second floor of the Cabarrus County Government 

Center, 65 Church Street, SE, Concord, North Carolina. 

 

This notice is hereby given this date, July 5, 2023. 

Kevin Grant 
Environmental Management Director 
Cabarrus County, North Carolina 
 


